
HB1093 – UNFAVORABLE  UNCONSTITUTIONAL! 

Nelda Fink  

MD District 32  

1. You are taking away a person’s due process rights when they didn’t even 
commit a crime. This refers to a Human Relations situation and is not listed 
in the criminal code article. Therefore there is no reason to take the person 
into custody in this fashion without a warrant for their arrest for a CRIME that 
was committed. 

2. This is not innocent until proven guilty. 
3. This is a bill of attainder, a violation of Article 1 Section 9 and Article 1 

Section 10 of the U.S. Constitution. 
 

The purpose of government is to protect the rights of the cit izens, not to forcibly 
take them away without due process. 

 

100% OPPOSE this bill and ask an unfavorable report as it is unconstitutional. 
 

Thank you. 

Nelda Fink 

 


